
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

21 February 2024 

 

 

 

WORLD BOOK DAY WEDNESDAY 6 MARCH 2024 

 

Dear Parents,  

For World Book Day this year we will be celebrating the classic story of Paddington.  

Throughout the day children will have the opportunity to engage in a range of different 

Paddington themed activities.  

To help with the theme of the day, we would love the children to come to school dressed as 

either Paddington Bear or alternatively, their favourite book character. If they want to come 

dressed up on the Thursday 7 March 2024, because their older siblings are too that is ok. We 

are celebrating World Book Day on the Wednesday 6 March 2024 as all of our children attend 

on that day; therefore no one will miss out. 

There will also be lots of other book themed activities throughout the day for the children to 

enjoy. We are very much looking forward to another successful World Book Day.  

Kind regards, 

 

Emma Kinally     Amy Hotston 

English Leads 


